
Thursday, 20 October, 2022 
11:30 AM 

Our Ref: DJ:DL 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that ALL UNSEALED ROADS within the 
Local Government Area are currently CLOSED to all non-essential traffic. 

Baradine Road is closed at Baradine. 

Warren is only accessible through Nevertire, on the Mitchell Highway. Marthaguy Road from 
Quambone to Warren is open to traffic but there is no access from this road into Warren. 

Coonamble Waste Management Facility is also closed until further notice. 

Drivers should be mindful of potholes and water across causeways on both the sealed and 
unsealed road networks. 

Ross Earl  
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 


